
Charlotte Martin 
Photography and Taping Policies 

 
Concert Photography 
Concert photography without flash is permitted during Charlotte 
Martin’s live performances.  Flash photography is not permitted. 
 
Commercializing concert photography is illegal and will in turn 
jeopardize photography privileges for future tours. 
 
Venue restrictions may apply.  Please check with all concert 
venues prior to the listed concert date regarding their photography 
policy. 
 
Audiotaping and Videotaping 
Charlotte Martin allows audiotaping and videotaping during her 
live performances.  Taping may not be permitted at specific 
performances.  Announcements will be made in advance when 
possible. 
 
Taping is strictly limited to audio-only by use of microphones, as 
soundboard and/or power feeds are not provided. 
 
Equipment must not obstruct views of the stage, sound booth, or 
other concert guests and attendees.  
 
Recordings may be uploaded to Archive [www.archive.org] for 
personal and/or trading use. Commercializing audio recordings is 
illegal and will in turn jeopardize audiotaping privileges for future 
tours. 
 
Venue restrictions may apply.  Please check with all concert 
venues prior to the listed concert date regarding their taping 
policies. 
 



Questions, Comments, and Concerns 
Questions, comments, and concerns may be emailed to 
taping@charlotteteam.com.  
 
Updated: Wednesday, December 29, 2010 


